

## **Bristol Fire Department**

## **Inter Office Memorandum**

To:

Steven Contente, Town Administrator

From:

Michael DeMello, Fire Chief

CC:

File

Date:

June 7, 2024

Re:

License Recommendation, June 26 Council Meeting

The fire department has reviewed the request presented as follows:

1. Intoxicating Beverage License Class C

McNeil Design Collaborative, Robert McNeil d/b/a The Northeast Golf Company

**Bristol Golf Park** 

96 Broadcommon Rd.

There is no objection to the license request provided the applicants are compliant with all applicable laws, codes, ordinances, and/or other compliancy requirements.

STEVEN CONTENTE
Town Administrator